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This matter ie being dealt, with by Charles Thuaire on O2O 7974
5467.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Acknowledging Receipt of a Revised Application

We have received your revised planning applicat.ion dated 23rd
september 2002, for t.he properEy listed below.

Addreee: 16 NEW END SOUARE LONmN NW3 1LN

The Proposed Work:
Malsard roof extension.
(P1ans submit.t.ed) .

We checked and registered Ehe application on 24/09/2002. The
application number ie set. out at the tsop of this letter.
We make every effort t,o reach a decision as s,oon as possible and
have eeE. ourselves the t.arget t.his year of deciding aE least 658
of all Ehe applicaEions we receive wiEhin 8 weeks. You should
Eherefore receive a decieion on your application by 19th November
2002. However, we are legally reguired t.o consult on your
application, and we may alBo need to clarify or diecuss certain
aapect.s of it before we are able to make a recommendation on your
propoeal . Your application may tsherefore Eake longer than the
sE.at.ut.ory I week period to deal with.

If you wanE to check t.he progreEE of your applicaEion pl-ease
conEacE. Ehe officer named above on t.he t.elephone number given at
the top of the 1eE.t.er. If the officer is unavailable you should be
able Eo leave a mesEage on the Voicemail gervice or Eo speak t,o
another officer within the Eeam.

ottno INYETIPR N PBOPI.B
Dlrector
Peter Blshop
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Most appl-ications are decided by officers under powers delegat.ed
Eo Ehem by the Council's Development Cont.rol Sub CormdtEee. Some
applications, such as major gchemes being recormnended for
approval , or applicaEions which are of significant 1ocaI interesE.,
will always be decided by Ehat cornmittee.

We expect that Ehis applicat.ion wil] be decided by Ehe Development
Control Sub-Committee

If you do not receive a decision by the above date, you have an"O
right of appeal Eo Ehe Planning Inspectorate afEer Ehat date.
Appeal forms are only available from the Planning InapectoraEe at
TolIgatse House, Houlton Streets, Brislol BS2 9DJ. Their telephone
number is 0l-17 987 8000.

If you need advice on wheather to appeal , the Planning
Inspectorale produce a leaflet ,'A Guide to Planning Appeals
available from their office. Alternatively, the leaflet produced
by the Royal Town Planning Inst,iEute "Should I Appeal ,' is
available from the One Stop Reception at the Town HaII, or you can
seek independent advice from Planning Aid for London which is a
charitable body staffed by volunteers. Their telephone number is
0207 6L3 4435.

Director of Environment Department Revackl
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